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SCHOOL BURGLARY 

 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a school burglary that 
occurred sometime between 3:00 P.M., Monday, April 8

th
 and 7:00 A.M. this morning.  

The Northside Elementary School Principal arrived at the school this morning and 
discovered an entire media cart, containing approximately sixteen (16) laptops, 
missing. 
 
It has since been determined that the unknown suspects gained access into the 
school through a classroom window.  Once inside the school, the suspects then 
wheeled the media cart out of the classroom and to a nearby fence. The suspects 
then unloaded the laptops and left behind the media cart. 
 
Fort Lauderdale Police Department Property Crimes Detectives are working with the 
school officials on obtaining the security surveillance footage. 
 
Anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspects or the whereabouts of 
the laptops is encouraged to contact Detectives Sean Reddish at 954-828-5676 or 
Crystal Brignoni at 954-828-5597.   
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